
Hello, Mill Creek, it is Thursday, May 15th.    
 
Students, we are beginning a new office procedure starting Monday, May 19th that will be permanent 
going into next year and beyond. Please pay attention to the following announcement. In order to 
report to the office, students must have a pass from a teacher or be called down by an office staff 
member. Teachers - If a student asks to report to the office, you must find out why & which staff 
member they need to see.  Please call the office to see if that person is available.  If students do not have 
a valid reason, please keep them in the classroom. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
If you need to refer to this policy, please check the posting in the Panthers Google Classroom. 
 
The election results are finally in...congratulations to the Class of 2029 Student Leadership 
representatives: 
Freshman Class President - Sophia Torrez 
Freshman class Vice President - Kaelyn Gill 
Secretary - Jayden Schaafsma 
Treasurer - Isaac Holmes 
Class Representatives - Sophia Hudson, D’Andre Pryor, Eden Shelner 

If you have lost your AirPods, House keys, or Jewelry, please stop by the office to describe them and 
claim them.  
 
Bus riders, if you ride bus 21, you will ride bus 20 today instead.  
 
8th graders, a reminder that tomorrow you will visit the high school during the day for orientation. 
Last names A-L will attend orientation from 9:45-11:35. Last names M-Z will attend orientation from 
11:45-1:35. The high school is requesting that you bring your CHROMEBOOK with you so make 
sure you bring it to school  fully charged tomorrow. 
 
Tomorrow is the final day to turn in your Nurse Appreciation artwork to the office. Winners will be 
announced tomorrow afternoon!  
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 
 
 
 
 


